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Greetings from CPA President, E. Kevin Kelloway, PhD. 

 
 
 
June 9 – 11, 2016 
 
 
Dear Colleagues; 
 
 As President of the Canadian Psychological Association 
is my great pleasure to welcome you to Victoria and the 77th 
annual convention of the association.  The annual meeting of 
CPA is our time to reconnect with colleagues, hear about new 
research findings and participate in lively discussions. 
 
 As you will note, the convention format has been 
redesigned.  Some new features have been introduced and 
other, more longstanding, features of the convention have been 
refreshed.  Our convention staff and planning committee have 
worked hard to respond to feedback from previous conventions 
in order to make this year’s meeting in Victoria the best ever. 
 
 Despite a packed agenda – do try to make some time to see the lovely city of 
Victoria.  And don’t forget to attend the Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the association 
where we will be announcing an expansion of our member benefits. 
 
 Enjoy the conference! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
E. Kevin Kelloway, PhD. 
President 




